
RESOLUTION NO. 2020 

RELATIVE TO HONORING "THE LITTLE BAKERY" 

BY: 

Council Chairman Christopher Voccio 
Council Member William Kennedy II 

Council Member John Spanbauer 
Council Member Kenny Tompkins 
Council Member Andrew Touma 

Mayor Robert M. Restaino 
 

WHEREAS, "The Little Bakery", formerly known as Trusello's Bakery, was purchased 

in August of 2017 by Samantha Bassett, with the goal of bringing back the memories of so many 

City residents of the bread and old fashioned pizza that Trusello's was famous for; and 

WHEREAS, it was hoped that the bakery could help foster goodwill and become a place 

where the hungry and needy could stop in for a couple slices of pizza or a loaf of bread; and 

WHEREAS, through the COVID-19 pandemic, the Little Bakery has very generously 

donated to many food pantries, non-profits and various community organizations throughout the 

area; and 

WHEREAS, The Little Bakery" has established itself as a true community leader in 

helping those in need. 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the City Council and Mayor Robert 

Restaino wish to honor "The Little Bakery" as an outstanding community based business in the 

City of Niagara Falls, New York. 
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